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Keeping in touch 

There are lots of 

ways for us to keep 

in touch. 

Parent’s diary: 

Located on 

parents table. 

Website: 

See below  

Facebook: 

Search for Fusion 

Childcare Services 

By phone:  

Abby/Becca: 

07796000413 

Tracy: 

07879811927 

E-mail 

admin@fusionchild

careservices.co.uk 

In person!  

We will always 

make time to 

speak to you at 

club!  

 

 

ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH ⭐️⭐️⭐️⭐️⭐️ 

 

This week we had Environmental Health in and we are 

very pleased to say we have maintained our 5 star 

Hygiene Rating! 🎉🎉🎉

 

…and the Winner of 

the House Points this 

term is …. 

SHERWOOD!! 

 

Well done to all!  

 JULY WHAT HAVE WE BEEN UP TOO… 
• Hygiene Week.  

• Supporting the transition to  

a new year group 

• 4th of July 

• Sports Week 

• Lots of playing/den building!! 

THANK YOU! THANK 

YOU! THANK YOU! 
Thank you for our lovely 

thoughtful end of term gifts- 

very kind of you!  

 
We hope you all have a 

lovely Summer holiday and 

look forward to hearing all 

about it in September.  
 

SUMMER TERM SURVEY 2019 

 

The link for the Summer Term 

parent’s survey will be 

emailed to you with the 

Newsletter, so keep your eyes 

peeled. We understand that 

these surveys take time, but 

they are invaluable in 

providing us with feedback 

and assists us in making 

positive changes to our 

practice to ensure we meet 

yours and your child’s needs. 

We thank you for your time 

and suggestions.  

PRO-ACTION 

BECCA WON 

PLAYWORKER OF THE 

YEAR 2019!!! 
I am sure you have seen our 

beautiful handmade award 

given at the Pro-Action 

awards ceremony. 

 

There is a revised copy of the Sessional Policy. Please read through it as there is some important information. 

This is found on the website under policies.  

Cancelling a session 

You MUST inform us if your child is not attending a 

session, whether they are ill or on a play date. Please 

text, email, phone or write in the parent’s diary to 

inform us of any absences. Thank you.  

 

 
A special mention to Ellie 

and Lara for running a 

successful Eco Club on 

Wednesdays. This will be 

continued into September as 

it has been very popular. 

 

Junior Of The Year –  

A massive congratulations to our 

‘Juniors of the Year!!’ What a fantastic 

achievement and you should be very 

proud of yourselves! 

 

Year 3- Jemima H, Evie M and Ollie F 

Year 4- Jack S and Luke S 

Year 5- Becca P and Jess H 

Year 6- Daisy M and Abigail W
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